
                                                        

 

PRIMARY SCHOOL REOPENING 

          ONE CHILD, ONE TEACHER, ONE BOOK, ONE PEN CAN CHANGE THE WORLD –  
                                                                                                                     MALALA YOUSAFZAI 
 
The children of grade 1 and 2 were welcomed by the teachers with a warm smile on 3rd 
April, 2024.  The day began with brightness and cheer. Teachers were observed making their 
new classrooms comfy and cozy for their kids. Everyone was excited and happy to see their 
old friends, new teachers, and a new timetable. Teachers arranged a variety of interesting 
and entertaining activities, including story time, singing and dancing, and sketching and 
colouring. While participating in these activities, children appeared to be having fun and 
engaged. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 
The teachers of primary wing welcomed the students back to school with lots of zeal and 
enthusiasm. Teachers have conducted various activities to keep them engaged 
throughout the day on 1st April, 2024. The classrooms and the corridors were decorated 
with colourful charts, featuring encouraging quotes and magic words.  Children were taken 
out for a nature walk to explore the campus.  
 
Circle time was held to allow students to share their holiday experiences with their 
classmates. Students were delighted about their new classes, new friends, and new 
teachers. 
 

 


